
Renewal Notice for Licensed Respiratory Therapists (LRT's) 

All current Alabama Licensed Respiratory Therapists (LRT's) are scheduled to expire this year 
on October 31, 2019.  The official renewal notice with instructions and online renewal 
application is now available at www.asbrt.alabama.gov from the homepage.  For your 
convenience, please find below the direct links to this information. 

ASBRT Renewal Notice 2019:  
http://www.asbrt.alabama.gov/pdfs/2019/RenewalNotice2019.pdf 

On-line Renewal Application:  https://igovsolution.net/asbrtonline/User_login.aspx  

Please make sure to read the entire renewal notice with instructions before attempting to renew 
online.  Licensees are encouraged to renew at their first opportunity in order to allow adequate 
processing time and especially to avoid the log jam of renewals as we get closer to license 
expiration.  We thank you for your timely attention to your license renewal. 

 


